
Meadowbrook 

Science Fair  
is Back!! 

 
Grab a partner(s) or do it on your own! 
It’s time to make some fun discoveries! 

 

Wednesday, March 1st  
6:30-7:45pm (Big Gym) 

 
Ms. Immer our Science Teacher will be available to help with questions, she will post available 

times by her desk in the hallway.  
 

***Project drop off is after school on March 1st, from 4:00-5:00pm*** 
 

Don’t forget to bring a stand for your poster board or use a 3-sided board. 
 

Please fill this sheet out and return it to the school office by February 24th.  
 

Check out this website or Pinterest for some cool ideas or do your own idea: 
www.sciencebuddies.org   

 
For any questions, contact Megan Watters at megan.watters@hotmail.com 

 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To help us plan, please complete this form and submit to the school office by February 24th.  

 
 

Name(s): _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade & Teacher: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Project Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Brief Description: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Do you need anything special? (Outlets, extra floor space) _____________________________ 



Meadowbrook Science Fair 
 
What is the science fair? An opportunity for any student or group of students to come up with 
a science experiment to show off to classmates and families.  
 
What needs to be included? All projects need to have either a poster board (with stand) or 3-
sided board to set on a table explaining their science experiment and research. The poster 
board should include things like question, purpose, materials, procedure, hypothesis, 
conclusion, and anything else explaining your experiment.  
 
Can I still come to the event if I don’t have a project? Absolutely! We want all families to 
come and enjoy this event, even if you are not ready this year with your own science 
experiment.  
 
Can anyone help with questions about my project? Yes, Ms. Immer will be posting available 
times to help by her desk in the hallway at school. Also, you can reach out to Megan Watters 
at megan.watters@hotmail.com with any additional questions. 


